
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

3. AVON STREAM SAFETY PROJECT 
 
 The Recreation and Sports Unit Manager informed the Board of the progress of the impending 

improvements to the Kerr’s Reach and Owles Terrace launching areas to improve safety for non-
powered water craft users.  

 
 Project changes were noted, including a smaller car park design, and additional riverbank work. It is 

probable that the project may not commence until the autumn of 2007. 
 
 The Board received the information, while noting the need for more river weed control, and suggested 

that all users be invited to participate in a ‘celebration’ event once the upgrading of the facility and 
associated areas is completed.  

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


